
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We have a number of students in your child’s classroom that may have potentially life 

threatening food allergies.  Due to the severity of these allergies, we are asking that you 

be mindful of this when sending food or treats into their classroom.  We ask that only 

store bought snacks in their original packing be brought in so that teachers can see the 

ingredient list. 

 

If you decide to send in treats, we encourage you to send in allergy free treats or other 

items. 

 

Please AVOID treats with the following: 

 

 Milk (ex. baked goods such as muffins, cake, and cookies, yogurt, cheese…) 

 Eggs 

 Peanuts 

 Tree nuts (ex. almonds, walnuts, pecans…) 

 Fish 

 Crustacean Shellfish 

 Wheat 

 Soy 

 

Other items you can send: 

 

 Stickers, stampers 

 Pencils, erasers, and pencil toppers 

 Bubbles 

 Play dough, slime 

 Bouncy balls, whistles, spin tops 

 Key chains 

 Slap bracelets 

 Activity pads, note pads 

 Mini crayons 

 

Thank you for making it a safe allergy free school for our students! 

 

If you have any questions, please call our Health Office at 651-289-8004.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


